
CLUB MEETING NIGHT 
Our monthly meeting will be held on Thursday September 9th at 6:00 pm 

at 300 S 13th Street.  Burgers and Brats are on the menu.  Bring items for a 

swap meet during the meeting. 

Rifle & Pistol Club of Fort Dodge 
300 S 13th St. 

Fort Dodge, IA 50501 
 

September 2021 

                 

 

Indoor Range will be in use on the following date 
Sept 11th—9:00am—Noon—Webster  County 4H 
Sept 24th—7:00 pm—Range Closed for Setup for Iowa State Indoor 3P & 4 P 
Sept 25th —Iowa State Indoor 3P & 4 P Smallbore Championship Closed ALL DAY 
Sept 26th—Iowa State Indoor 3P & 4 P Smallbore Championship Closed Until 3:00 pm 

 

Iowa State Indoor 3P & 4P Smallbore Championship 
The Rifle & Pistol Club of Fort Dodge will be hosting the 2021 Iowa State Indoor 3P & 4P Smallbore match 
on September 25th and 26th.  Range will be closed at 7:00 pm  Friday Sept 24th for setup.  Range will open 
again Sunday Sept 26th at 3:00 pm.  We will need club members to help during the match.  Please contact 
Roger Howland at 515-570-3883 or rah40x@gmail.com if you are interested in helping and or shooting.  
Scores shot can be used for makeups in the Two Rivers Rifle League. 

 

Two Rivers Rifle League 
Two Rivers Rifle League starts the week of October 5th.  Schedules will be posted at the indoor range or see 
your team captain for match dates.  Early season make up nights will be held prior to the first match (week of 
Sept 28th).  If you are interested Fort Dodge has 2 teams and team captains are Jack Laughlin and Roger How-
land. 

Club Email: club@riflepistolcluboffortdodge.org  Store Email:  store@riflepistolcluboffortdodge.org 

Club Website:http://www.riflepistolcluboffortdodge.org  

2022 Board Position Election 
If you are interested in running for a 2022 board member position, you must contact a board member to put 
your name on the ballot by October 1, 2021.  Current board members Bobby Nowell, Al Little, Larry Brobst, 
Jack Laughlin, Brent Sandholm, Joe Fleming and Andrew Whiting are willing to remain on the board and fill 
their current positions.  As we receive names of individuals wishing to be on the board, we will put the 2022 
ballot together. 
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